
RESPONDING  
TO CRISIS WITH 
COMPASSION
COVID-19 has changed the way people connect 
with one another. In this crisis, people may be 
feeling isolated, overwhelmed, or struggling with 
negative feelings. But you can help change that.

IOCC consulted with experts to develop a simple 
initiative called IOCC Care Calls. This program 
uses a straightforward, phase-based script that 
you can download. It guides you through the 
process of making calls to connect with people, 
helping them feel cared for while they explore 
their feelings. It’s a great way to respond to this 
crisis with compassion—and making these calls 
will help you, as well.

IOCC’s mission is inspired by Christ’s love for  
all, and our work meets the highest standards  
of professional care. Please download the script 
to get started.

Will you Care Call someone today?

Download the full guide and script at 

iocc.org/carecall
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